


From: Jimmie Aycock
To: Wallis W. Meshier
Subject: Rezone request
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 7:50:06 PM

I have received the notice for the property rezone near Rancier requested by Josh Welch. I support the request and
look forward to continued  growth in northeast Killeen.

Sent from my iPhone
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